
FAQ n.19594

FAQs:
Applicability, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
My principle place of business (POB) is in an EU overseas territory which is not listed in
the scope of Commission Regulation (EU) No 452/2014. Do I need a TCO authorisation to
fly to territories which are in the scope of Commission Regulation (EU) 452/2014 ?

Answer:
Yes a TCO authorisation is required, if your principle place of business (POB) is in one of the
following territories (i.e. an EU overseas territory which is not listed in the scope of Commission
Regulation (EU) No 452/2014), unless your air operator certificate has been issued by an
EASA Member State (Article 2(4) of TCO Regulation (EU) No 452/2014.

Greenland and Faroe Islands
French Polynesia
French Southern & Antarctic Territories
New Caledonia and Dependencies
Wallis and Futuna Islands
Saint Pierre and Miquelon
Aruba
Bonaire
Curaçao
Saba
Saint-Barthélemy
Saint Eustatius
Sint Maarten (part of the island that forms part of the Kingdom of the Netherlands)

Last updated:
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/hu/faq/19594
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